
Response to question taken on notice at the 2023 SSAA Victoria Annual General Meeting 

In response to a question raised at the 2023 AGM regarding a seventy-three-thousand-dollar 

difference between the 2022 reported Employee Expense, as reported in 2022, and the same 

expense as reported in 2023.  

In 2022, the reported figure did not include an amount held in a clearing account relating to 

employee costs. The same allocation occurred in 2023 but was adjusted before publication. The 

adjustment for the previous year needed to be made in 2023. 

The amount of seventy-three thousand dollars on one million two hundred and sixty-one thousand 

dollars is not material. 

Importantly also, it should be noted that the Total Expenses and Profit figures remain unchanged. 

 


